
 

 
 

Carter BloodCare ▪ Hospital Relations ▪ 2205 Highway 121 ▪ Bedford, Texas 76021  
hospitalrelations@carterbloodcare.org 

Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Carter BloodCare Customers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: December 31, 2024 
Re: Annual Inventory Audit 

 
The Hospital Services Department will be conducting an annual inventory audit between 
the hours of 2100 through approximately midnight on the evening of December 31st, 
2024. During the hours of 1900 through midnight, only STAT orders will be processed. 
Please submit any stock or routine orders needed before midnight by 1600. Any stock 
or routine orders placed after 1600 will not be processed until after midnight.  
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